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Message:
Letter to our Texas Leaders:

I’m writing out of deep
frustration and concern over the
unchecked power of Donald Trump
and certain members of Congress
who seem to have abandoned their
duty to serve the American people.

As my representative, I urge you
to take meaningful action to hold
this administration accountable
for its disregard of the
Constitution and the erosion of
our democratic norms. It’s
disheartening to witness the
laughter, racism, and greed that
have become all too common among
our nation’s leaders. The
stripping away of our freedoms,
healthcare, education, and basic
human rights is nothing short of a
betrayal of the trust we placed in
them.

I’m especially alarmed by the
hypocrisy of using God as a
political weapon. This
manipulation of faith for personal
or partisan gain does not reflect
the values of fairness, justice,
and compassion that I—and so many
Americans—hold dear.



As a voter, I’m paying attention.
I expect leadership that
prioritizes the people, not the
egos and agendas of those in
power. Congress must stop enabling
a leader who is not acting in the
nation’s best interest.

We need representatives who will
stand firmly for justice and
democracy. Please remember that
your constituents are counting on
you to protect our rights and
restore the integrity of our
institutions.

Now is the time to lead—not
follow. Now is the time to put
people over power. I’m asking you
to join me and demand that our
government starts working with us,
not against us.




